March 26, 2020

Lowndes County Commissioners
P.O. Box 1349
Valdosta, GA 31603

RE: Acceptance of Two Oaks at Bemiss

Dear Mike,

The purpose of this letter is for the Lowndes County
Commissioners to vote and accept the infrastructure
located at Two Oaks at Bemiss at the next County
Commissioners meeting.

Thank you for your consideration and help in this project.

Jerry W Stoker

\
Jonry, Sl
Stoker Development LLC
Manger



